
From: Miller, Jodi
To: Groves, James E.
Subject: FW: ILA-FIRE CONSOLIDATION
Date: Monday, June 18, 2018 3:36:42 PM

 
 
From: Darby, Willie S. 
Sent: Monday, June 18, 2018 3:31 PM
To: Miller, Jodi <jomiller@dconc.gov>
Subject: ILA-FIRE CONSOLIDATION
 
Hi Jodi:
 
I have reviewed the latest version of ILA-Fire Consolidation and the same is hereby approved.  The
only format issue I have relates to Notary Acknowledgement on the signature page for the Clerk to
the County Board.  It is my opinion that the acknowledgment of the Clerk’s attestation is not
necessary.  The City does not have a similar acknowledgement after their section.
 
Thanks,
Willie
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